
  
 

 

For immediate release 
 15 September 2017 
 

CSL ANNOUNCES RETIREMENT OF DIRECTOR 

 
CSL Limited (ASX:CSL; USOTC:CSLLY) – CSL today announced that Mr 
Maurice Renshaw, has indicated his intention to retire from the CSL Board at 
the conclusion of the Company’s Annual General Meeting on 18 October 2017.   
 
Mr Renshaw has been a Director since July 2004.  He has been Chairman of 
CSL’s Innovation and Development Committee since its establishment in 2008.  
During this time, he has been a strong supporter of CSL’s strategy to expand its 
research and development activities, which has seen the successful launch of 
our new recombinant products, AFSTYLA® (rFVII) and IDELVION® (rFIX) in 
recent times. 
 
Professor Shine said “Maurice has been contributed enormously to the Board 
over an extended period, especially in his capacity as Chair of the Innovation 
and Development Committee since 2008.  I would like to express my sincere 
thanks for his outstanding service as a director.” 
 
For more information about CSL Limited, visit www.csl.com.au 
 

Media Contact 
Ms Jemimah Pentland 
Head of Communications, Asia Pacific 
Phone:   61 3 9389 3473 
Email: jemimah.pentland@csl.com.au 
 

Investor Contact 
Mark Dehring 
VP Investor Relations 
Phone: 61 3 9389 3417 
Email: mark.dehring@csl.com.au 
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